
Midwest Leaders, 
 

 There have been a number of Blue Brigade submissions this year and each nominee is also qualified for 
the Recruiter of the Year. However, there have not been any submissions for this award as of yet. Please 
remind the detachments in your region of the award. I have enclosed a link to the award form. 
SAL Recruiter of the Year Award Nomination Form 
  
You can also find the form on our SAL website legion.org/sons  under the Forms and Publications tab. 
 
The above has come from Membership Chairman Thom Skelley.  Please distribute and let's see about 
getting a Recruiter of The Year from the Midwest Region. 
 
"BE THE ONE" 
 
Terry Harris 
Midwest Membership 
Committee Chairman 

 

https://www.legion.org/sites/legion.org/files/legion/documents/SAL%20Recruiter%20of%20the%20Year%20Award%20Nomination%20Form.pdf

